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October 15, 2021 

Patrick Pizzarelli 

Section VIII Executive Director 

Dear Patrick, 

We have reviewed your request to waive the NCAA Volleyball Warm Up Rule due to transportation 
issues your schools are having this season.   

Schools of the Section VIII Volleyball teams are not required to meet the specific warm-up 

requirements of the NCAA Volleyball Rules if both schools agree. 

Any questions or concerns related to this correspondence of waiver should be directed to Todd Nelson, 

NYSPHSAA Assistant Director at 315.717.1712 (cell). 

The coach of the volleyball teams should keep a copy of this letter with the team, whenever the team 

competes, to show the officials and the opponents prior to the contest. 
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Sincerely, 

�Jt'/1,0 
Todd Nelson 

Assistant Director 
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